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Dear Ms Baptist,

1 refer to the retrospective planning application for 282 Finchley Road, London Nw3 ref
2021/6220/P.

we would 1ike to object to this inappropriate application and would urge you to refuse
retrospective planning.

our objections are based on:
1) The principal of development which clashes with the local conservation area and its
use aa an office!
2) overshadowing and unsightly structure . The large windows on the side , overlooks 2
Heath Drive. Please see attached photo from the 1st floor of 2 Heath Drive.
3) Loss of privacy and quiet enjoyment of the rear garden.Please see photo.
4) Detrimental impact on the neighboring amenity.

5) Structural impact due to the additional loads imposed on the retained earth between
subject property and 2 heath Drive.

6) Loss of natural drainage due to solid structure replacing natural garden, and
subsequent excess water and flooding affecting the subject property and adjacent
properties such as 1, 2 , 3 Heath Drive.

7)Loss of Plants and trees to create this structure.

%)Nonhcompéiant distance to the neighbouring structures, with serious possibility of
ire hazard.

we understand_that the owner/developer of 282 Finchley Road has done this garden
office ilegally. If the council were to grant lawful or retrospective permission, it
will set a precedence for others to do tﬁ

recommend refusal of ref 2021/6220/P.

e same ilegal extension. We strongly




Kind Regards,
Javid Jahanshahi & Farifteh Imanirad




